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Background 
 
A lengthy discussion followed a question raised by a GBR senior measurer “Does the Spektrum 
receiver, advertised as a duel receiver, comply with class rule D.2.4(a)(1) that limits the number 
of receives to exactly one”. 
 
Decision 
 
Despite the fact that a consensus was difficult to reach as to the legality of the Spektrum 
equipment, the IOMICA Executive believe this Emergency Class Rule Change will remove 
doubt while in no way adversely affecting the spirit or intention of the IOM Class Rules. 
 
Rule Change 
 
IOM Class Rule D.2.4(a)(1) is changed from 
 One receiver. 
To 
 One or more receivers. 


